
Sir, 
 
Looking at the proposed plan, it is apparent that no considerations should be given to the 
approval of such a submission until the mistakes left behind are addressed. 
 
This plan is looking at sustainability and development. The actions of Shropshire Council 
have left behind unfinished housing sites and misery in some areas. This should be 
addressed before any further mistakes and misery occurs. 
 
Regards 
 
John Simpson 
 


